

<p>06-18</p>	<p>To receive an update on the site and agree appropriate action.</p> <p>Sam Walker advised that as well as the bins being renewed some picnic benches had been removed. There had been a spate of antisocial behaviour towards the West Lane end of the site. Fires have been lit and fence posts, rails and benches have been removed together with general littering. There has been some damage to the trees on the cliff face. Natural England have been made aware.</p> <p>There has also been some unauthorised works to trees on the site where it boundaries Quarry Moor Park. Residents have felled trees on the site. There has also been incidents of fly tipping garden waste on the site. Natural England have been made aware.</p> <p>Clerk to write to the owner of Quarry Moor Park stressing the importance of the SSSI.</p> <p>The path adjacent to the hut near the A61 is in need of repair. Sam can arrange for Community Payback to help if the Committee agree to supply the stones. Cllr Stanley advised that the Committee are agreeable. The Clerk reminded everyone of the need to obtain three quotations for any spend in excess of £100.</p> <p>Sam advised that both Open Country and Community Payback have attended the site during the winter. It was noted that Robert Adams had advised that everything required by the stewardship agreement is up to date.</p> <p>Cllr Horton enquired whether anyone had approached NYCC Councillors with a view to receiving monies from their locality grants.</p> <p>Cllr Stanley to look into whether any monies are available from commuted sums.</p>
<p>07-18</p>	<p>Natural England Management Plan.</p> <p>Sam Walker to discuss the Plan with Dan McAndrew and return to a later meeting.</p>
<p>08-18</p>	<p>RoSPA.</p> <p>Sam Walker advised that he would like to attend. Sam to advise the Clerk of the date of the course he would like to attend.</p>
<p>09-18</p>	<p>Budget</p> <p>The proposed budget (as 2017/18) was noted and approved.</p>
<p>10-18</p>	<p>To agree the time and date of the next Working Committee meeting.</p> <p>That the next meeting be held on 14th March 2018, 6:15pm, Mayor's Parlour, Town Hall, Ripon.</p>

SIGNED:

DATE:

CHAIRMAN